
Virtual Community Meeting

AGENDA:
• Update on Heʻeia National Estuarine Research Reserve (HNERR) 

activities in Heʻeia
• Update on implementation of Act 166
• Update on Plan for HNERR at He’eia State Park
• Community input on Plan for HNERR at He’eia State Park 
HOW TO PARTICIPATE:
• Join Zoom at this link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81621550850
• We are also accepting written comments: If you are unable to  

participate but would like to provide input, please email your 
comments to Catie Cullison at ccullison@pbrhawaii

• If you require special assistance, please contact Catie Cullison at 
PBR HAWAII: ccullison@pbrhawaii or (808) 521-5631

Wednesday, September 29th 
5:30-7:30 pm

BACKGROUND INFO:
In 2019 Act 166, “Relating to Heʻeia State Park” was signed in 
to law. Act 166 delegated the planning process to the Hawaiʻi 
Community Development Authority (HCDA). Act 166 directs 
HCDA to develop a Heʻeia State Park community-based long-
range plan for the Heʻeia NERR. The HCDA and their planning 
consultants have been engaging with community stakeholders 

named in Act 166. The HCDA would like to share progress made to date and 
to recieve feedback on that progress from the community. 

Your participation as an observer or active participant in the virtual 
meeting is warmly welcomed ~ MAHALO! 


